
 

 

12th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer         

Re: Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 3rd February 2022 

I am pleased to remind you that the school will be holding a Parents’ Evening for all Year 11 pupils 

on the evening of Thursday 3rd February, between 4pm and 7pm.  

Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, the Parents’ Evening cannot be held on the school site. In 

response to parental feedback, and to further improve on our existing virtual parents’ evenings, the 

school will now be using SchoolCloud for you to make appointments. Further details on how to set 

up appointments will follow next week. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Dr S Guscott 
Deputy Headteacher  


